## **MEMO**

December 15, 2021

Members of the Town Board:

I am pleased to inform you that I have received the following donation for the Harrison Food Pantry:

\$2000.00 from an Anonymous Donor (for the month of December 2021)

\$100.00 from Steve and Linda Purdy

Total: \$4100.00

I am requesting authorization to accept this generous gift.

Thank you.

Catherine Tammaro

MEMO				
December 20, 2021				
Dear Members of the Town Board:				
I am pleased to inform you that I have r	received the following	donation for the	Harrison F	10.
			e Hallison Foo	a Pantry:
\$1000.00 f				
\$1000.00 from the 1898 Foundation Inc				
Total:				
\$1000.00				
<b>91000.00</b>				
I am requesting authorization to accept t	this generous gift			
	9 B			
Thank you,				
Catherine Tammaro				